Richard A, Udell, Staff Consultant
Subcommittee on Oversight and Investigations
Committee on Interior and Insular Affairs
United States House of Representatives
Washinagton, D.C. 20515

Near Richard:

On April 30, 1984, | provided vou with seven memoranda
consisting of Commission correspnndence on the Shorehan licensing
matter. As we agreed at that time, these docunents have been
provided for the use of your Committee and are not for relezse
outside of the Committee.

Sincerely,
‘/Sy/C;LJ—lz%Jé;xaacco

Carlton Kammerer, Nirector
Nffice of Congressional Affairs
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